

1.-Listening for information and choose the correct answer.

1. Penny read an _____ article about brain hemispheres.
a) Incredible b) interesting c) good d) amazing
2. _____ people are usually good at math.
a) Right- handed b) left- handed
3. She is right- handed.
a) True b) false
4. He recently started to play the guitar.
a) True b) false
5. He is studying for being a rock star.
a) True b) false

2.-Complete the sentences with the correct answer.

- | | |
|--|---|
| <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. You can _____ words in a dictionary.
a) look after
b) look up
c) look up to 2. Our babysitter's really good at _____.
our kids.
a) looking after
b) looking into
c) looking down on 7. The bus was nearly full so it was difficult to
a) get in | <ol style="list-style-type: none"> b) get on
c) get up 8. If the TV isn't loud enough, turn it _____ a little.
a) off
b) up
c) down 9. Our plane _____ thirty minutes late.
a) took off
b) took up
c) took out |
|--|---|

3. Read the passages and answer the follow up questions according to the readings.

CLARKSON

Clarkson is a large town. It has more than fifty thousand people living there. It sits next to a large river, the Clark River. Every day, people take the ferry from North Clarkson to South Clarkson to go to work.

Most people live in North Clarkson. There are many trees and the streets are very broad. When the sun shines and the children run and play in the safe streets, North Clarkson is a wonderful place to live.

South Clarkson has a lot of shops and factories. People don't live there, but they come in the morning to work. There is also a big stadium where the Clarkson Tigers play. On Sundays, many people go to watch their favorite team.

At the weekend, the people from Clarkson enjoy walking along the bank of the Clark River. They also sail small boats on the water and if there is a little wind, they fly kites in the large park.

Every year, Clarkson grows in size because a lot of people come to live there. The government builds more houses and the streets get busier. Maybe in the future, if the town continues to grow, it will become a city!

1. What is there near Clarkson?

- a) mountains b) sea c) river

2. What is there in North Clarkson?

- a) wide streets b) factories c) offices

CREATED BY YANI RAMÍREZ

	FORMATO DE EXAMEN UTSV-DAC-FO-01	 
---	-------------------------------------	---

3rd PARTIAL LEVEL B2.2

3. Where is the stadium?

- a) outside the town b) near the river c) South Clarkson

4. What do people in Clarkson do at the weekend?

- a) go for walks b) have barbecues c) swim in the river

5. Which statement is true?

- a) Clarkson is a city b) Clarkson is a bad place to live c) Clarkson is a popular town

CREATED BY YANI RAMÍREZ